
 

 

 

Ottawa Board of Health Communication Items (held on file by the Board of Health 

Secretary) 

1. Letter from Mitch Towlan, Chair of the Board of Health, Grey Bruce Health Unit, to the 

Honourable Patty Hajdu, Federal Minister of Health and to the Honourable Christine 

Elliott, Provincial Minister of Health, regarding Municipal Drug Strategy Coordinators 

Network of Ontario, Safe Supply (October 29, 2020) 

2. Letter from Mitch Towlan, Chair of the Board of Health, Grey Bruce Health Unit, to the 

Honourable Patty Hajdu, Federal Minister of Health, the Honourable Marilee Fullerton, 

Minister of Long-Term Care and to Ontario’s Long-Term Care COVID-19 Commission, 

regarding COVID-19 and Long-Term Care Reform (October 30, 2020) 

3. Simcoe Muskoka District Health Unit 2019-2020 Annual Report 

4. Association of Local Public Health Agencies (alPHa) Information Break (November 16, 

2020) 
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